
 

 

 

 

March 15, 2016              Contact: Mark Miller  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                 608-266-9170 

 

Statement by Senator Mark Miller 

 

Madison – “The 2015-2016 Legislative session has been full of missed opportunities. 

They haven’t solved actual problems affecting Wisconsin families. Rather, they continue 

to put their own interests first.  

 

“Instead of actually addressing the student debt crisis, Republicans have focused on 

keeping themselves in office by overhauling the Government Accountability Board, 

rewriting campaign finance laws and passing the Mark Harris Law. Instead of passing 

lifesaving bills like Alzheimer research and cannabidiol, they pass bills to privatize water 

and eliminate local control. Legislative Republicans are putting politics before people. 

 

“With the Senate’s conclusion this evening, Republicans wrap up their latest attacks on 

the hardworking people of Wisconsin. Unless WMC calls the Assembly back in.” 

 

 

#END# 

 

 

 


